
DHS?MCH&FW/NHM/IT/43/2020 (LI)
25.03.2025
 

 NOTICE.

 
        Due to unforeseen circumstances, the invitation for sealed quotations from qualified firms or
experienced suppliers for the procurement of IT equipment and peripherals for the State
Programme Management Unit under the National Health Programme, Meghalaya (Vide No. DHS?
MCH&FW/NHM/IT/43/2020, dated 25/03/2025) has been postponed until further notice. Any
updates or further notifications regarding the above RFP will be made available on the website:
https://nhmmeghalaya.nic.in.
 

Dr. Neela Kharsahnoh
Director of Health Services (MCH&FW) cum Jt MD NHM

 

D
ra

ft 
#2

1 
of

 F
ile

 D
H

S
?M

C
H

&
F

W
/N

H
M

/IT
/4

3/
20

20
 (

P
A

R
T

-I
) 

A
pp

ro
ve

d 
by

 D
ire

ct
or

 o
f H

ea
lth

 S
er

vi
ce

s 
(M

C
H

&
F

W
) 

cu
m

 J
t M

D
 N

H
M

 o
n 

25
-M

ar
-2

02
5 

03
:3

2 
P

M
 -

 P
ag

e 
1


